
 

St. Mary’s School of Piscataway 

 Discover the Difference! 

Looking Ahead   
† Tuesday, January 14 

Archbishop Gregory Visits 
All School Mass 9:30 
Library Dedication 

Ceremony 
† Thursday, January 16 

7th Grade Confirmation 
Class 5:00 - 7:00 

† Monday, January 20 
Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

School Closed 
† Friday, January 24 

March for Life in 
Washington, DC 

End of the 2nd Quarter 
Early Dismissal 12:00 

† Sunday, January 26 
Winter Open House    

1:00-3:00 
† Sunday, January 26 - 
Saturday, February 1 

Catholic Schools Week 
† Sunday, January 26 

Deadline to Enroll for 
the 2020-21 School 
Year and Lock In Your 
2019-20 Tuition Rate! 

† Monday, January 27 
Tuition for 2020-21 School 

Year Increases 
† Friday, January 31 

Wear your favorite NFL 
football jersey for $1! 

Open House 9:00 - 11:00 
Report Cards E-mailed  

† Thursday, February 6 
100th Day of School 

Weekly Newsletter 

January 10, 2020 

The Bishop is Coming to Visit 

 This past May, Archbishop Wilton Gregory was appointed as the 
new Archbishop to lead the Archdiocese of Washington. He is 
making his first visit to St. Mary’s of Piscataway on Tuesday, January 
14. He was invited to bless our newly renovated library/media 
center. 
 The Archbishop will conduct a Mass at 9:30 am in the big church. 
After mass, the children will process to the front of the school 
building and come in and line the hallways where we will welcome 
the Archbishop. Bishop Gregory will bless the library/media center. 
Parents and family members are welcome to join us. 

Hot Lunch Menus Open 

 For your convenience, hot lunch menus have been posted for 
every week through March. Please log in to www.OrgsOnline.com 
and make your selections now. Order all at once to avoid several $3 
transaction fee charges. 

Winter Open House “Discover St. Mary’s Day” 

 It is the time of year when we have a 
big push to increase enrollment here at St. 
Mary’s for the 2020-21 school year. Our 
goal is to increase enrollment by at least 
25%. If we are able to reach this goal, it 
would significantly increase our resources 
for the overall student population. 
 Next week we will be reaching out to 
parents and students asking for your help. 
We need student and parent ambassadors to welcome prospective 
families and answer questions about school life here at St. Mary’s. 
Because the Open House is on a weekend, any students that are 
participating will need to have permission to attend. A permission 
slip is posted on OrgsOnline under “Enrichment.” Click on the 
button below to grant permission for your child to participate. 

www.OrgsOnline.com 

https://adw.org/about-us/who-we-are/archbishop-gregory/
http://www.orgsonline.com/

